
Reading 

Ambassador  

Team 

• Frankie—1JE 

• Sam—1M 

• Maya—2P 

• Oliver—2C 

• Ellie—3H 

• Jenson—3JB 

• Evelyn—4C 

• Charlie—4H 

• Daisy—5B 

• Harriet—5T 

• Jennifer—6H 

• Jessica—6D 

 

Welcome to our Reading Ambassador’s  

Spring 2 Newsletter.   

We hope you find it both useful and informative! 

READING NEWSLETTER 
 

 

This term, the Reading Ambassadors have been very busy 

with their roles.  

 

• They have celebrated International Book Giving day by 

gifting books to classes throughout school so they are 

able to enjoy these.  

• They have organised World Book Day across school by 

taking ideas from classes.  

• On World Book Day, they judged and announced the 

winners of the book spoons competition.  

• Jennifer and Ellie read poems in assembly for World Po-

etry Day.  



Reading  

Ambassador  

Profile 

 
Hi, my name is Jenson 
from 3JB. I am 7 years old 
and my favourite place to 
read books is all cosy in 
my bed! My favourite 
colours are blue and    
orange. I like to play rug-
by and watch TV in my 
spare time. My favourite 
book is Zog!  
 
 
 
Hello my name is Evelyn 
and I’m the reading am-
bassador from 4C.  
I am 8 years old and live 
with my mum, dad and   
sister. An interesting fact 
about me is that my mum is 
an author! I love to play 
flapdoodle, swim, run and 
go bike riding. My favourite 
place to  enjoy books is in 
the woods as it is calm, qui-
et and peaceful. My favour-
ite book is Daft Jack and the 
Beanstalk.  
 
 
 
 

Book Donation Point 
If you are having a clear out of old books over the 

holidays we would love to take any from you for our 
donation point. We promise these will be loved by 

lots of children in our school.  
 

Tweet to show us your half term reading.   
 

We have had outdoor libraries built 

for the children to enjoy. Watch out 

for these appearing on the         

playgrounds soon!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any wonderful reading suggestions be 

sure to pass these to your reading ambassador!  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Class Books 

Every half term 

each year group 

has a set book to 

read.   

Year 3 have been 

reading Stig of the 

Dump this half 

term.  

 

Best part 

The best part was when Barney found 

Stig and Stig untied Barney with a rock 

he sharpened and found on the 

ground.  

 

What I like about it 

I liked that bit because Barney was 
free and kept on visiting Stig. They 
then became friends.  
 
Charlotte  
Y3 
 
 

Reading for pleasure  

We have started to provide reading for 

pleasure activities for all children from the    

surveys carried out earlier this year!   

March—Read with another class.  

April—Comfy read!  


